
HARRIS COUNTY 
Public Infrastructure Department 
Architecture & Engineering Division 

January 12, 2015 

Mr. David Wurdlow 
Transportation Program Manager 
Houston-Galveston Area Council 
3555 Timmons, Suite 120 
Houston, Texas 77027 

SUBJECT: 2015 T.I.P. Call for Projects 

1 001 Preston, 7th Floor 
Houston, Texas 77002 

(713) 755-5370 

Traffic Signals and Communication Improvements: Spring Cypress 
Road, Cypresswood Road, and North Eldridge Parkway 
Application I.D. 300843 

Dear Mr. Wurdlow, 

On behalf of Harris County Precinct Four, we are pleased to submit our application for 
project funding. 

Harris County is a local government agency. The proposed project improves a roadway 
owned and maintained by Harris County. As detailed in our project application, the local 
funding share proposed is 20% of construction costs, with design expenses and certain 
incidental expenses funded with local funds. Thus the percentage of total project costs 
to be funded using federal funds is less than 80%. 

We look forward to working with you and your staff in the weeks ahead to ensure that all 
application materials submitted are complete and accurate. If you have questions or 
comments, I can be reached at 713-755-4451 or loyd.smith@hcpid.org. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Loyd Smith, P.E. 
Manager, Project Support Services 

LS/bs 

cc: Commissioner R. Jack Cagle, Pet. 4 
Cheryl Guenther, Pet. 4 
Pamela Rocchi, Pet. 4 
Bill Lee, Pet. 4 
Cindy Mayfield, Pet. 4 
Janice Maaskant, HCPID 
Reid Mrsny, HCPID 
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Paul Briggs, HCPID 
Brannan Hicks, HCPID 
Veronica Thomas, HCPID 
Nora Martinez, HCPID 
Centralfile 


